
Upcoming Events 

 
Sunday, April 7 
 

 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

 Please remain in the Sanctuary for a Special 
Congregational Meeting  followed by 

Fellowship Time in the Hall. 
 
Tuesday, April 9 
 

 Worship Meeting, 9:30am, Friendship Room 
 
Wednesday, April 10 
 

 Band Rehearsal, 1pm, Sanctuary 
 
Thursday, April 11 
 
 

 Worship, 6:30pm, In-Person and Livestream 
 

 Choir Practice, 7pm, Sanctuary 
 
Saturday, April 13 
 

 Cordova Café, 10am—12 noon, Hall 

 

 Service of Thanksgiving Celebrating the Life of Pat 
Shumka, 2pm with a reception to follow in the Hall 
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CBUC Peninsula Co-op 
member # 51194 

Just a reminder that the last day to order your hanging baskets 
is Sunday, April 7.  Click here for the order form. 

mailto:patjohn@shaw.ca
mailto:office@cbunited.ca
http://www.cbunited.ca.
https://0901.nccdn.net/4_2/000/000/050/773/order-form-2024.pdf


Upcoming Memorial Services 
 
There will be a Service of Thanksgiving 
Celebrating the Life of Pat Shumka on what 
would have been her 93rd birthday, 
Saturday, April 13, 2pm at the church 
followed by a reception in the hall. 
 
There will also be a Service of Thanksgiving 
Celebrating the Life of long time member, 
Dennis Burke on Friday, April 26, 2pm at 
the church followed by a reception in the 
hall. 

Spring Cleanup April 20 
 
The Property Committee would appreciate 
your help for a couple of hours on Saturday, 
April 20  at 10am to help with cleaning of the 
church property.  

Girl Guides hosting a 
Food Drive 
 
The Girl Guides who 
meet here at the 
church on Monday 
evenings will be 
hosting a food drive 
in the neighbourhood 
this coming Monday, 
April 8. 
 
If you would like to contribute and have food 
items (non perishable) that you would like to 
contribute to the drive, bring them along this 
Sunday and place them in the cart in the 
front foyer (Narthex).  Thank you. 

Delivery to Our Place needed 
 
Thank you for your donations of clothing for 
Our Place. The cart is again full and 
requires a volunteer to deliver the items. 
 
Please contact the office if you would be 
willing to make the delivery. Thank you. 

Please note that Sharon Prindle-Collins will 
be on leave following this Sunday’s service 
until the end of April. Glenn Parsons will 
provide music leadership during Sharon’s 
absence. Thank you. 






